From: Clayton Dowling

Date: June 9, 2020 at 12:14:53 PM PDT **To:** Council < Council@whistler.ca>

Subject: Asphalt Plant.

Whistler Council,

I'm writing this email to express my strong opposition to any increases at the asphalt plant. It doesn't matter what anyone says - there is NO SAFE LEVEL of these chemicals in our air. This neighborhood is filled with young children. Stop this before it happens. A \$2M upgrade to the air quality?? So before that it wasn't safe - yet you told us it was. No way. Not buying it. If you want my continued support you'll vote no on this resolution.

Best Regards,

Clayton Dowling
Owner/Project Manager
Resort Renewal Services Inc
604 907 1427
clayton@resortrenewalservices.com
www.resortrenewalservices.com